HISTORIAN AND HERITAGE ARCHIVE COMMITTEE REPORT
Executive Committee
August 16, 2022

The Historian and Heritage Archive Committee has been meeting throughout the summer.  We met our June 30, 2022 deadline and submitted our Chapter’s History Template to National. 
It is a National Initiative for chapters to preserve their history.  We have been working at the Foundation House going through containers, closets and boxes looking for items to preserve our history.  
We need Past Presidents to submit any certificates, awards, trophies, plaques the chapter received during your tenure, chapter Rules of Order, Policy and Procedures, Constitution and By Laws during your tenure.  Pictures of various events identifying the people in the picture and the name of the event.
From chapter members, we need pictures of charter members, pictures of Past Presidents, Founders’ Day programs, Jabberwock programs, May Day programs, brochures, newspaper clippings, journals, programs, etc.  
Our goal is to identify, categorize, label and preserve our history in one location, in a climate/controlled facility.  We need your help sorors.  Start looking in your closets, old photo albums, souvenir bags for the items we need.  Please call us and we will pick up the items.  

Soror Nancy Thompson, Chair		512-565-1855
Soror Tashia Coleman, Co-Chair		512-897-9971
